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To: Board of Regents <bor@hawaii.edu>
Cc: SEC <uhm-mfs-sec@lists.hawaii.edu>

Please find attached testimony for the April 18 meeting. 
 
Thank you, 
Brian Powell
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Dear Chair Putnam and Regents, 
 
Even though we opposed the Manoa reorganization which you approved last month, the 
Manoa Faculty Senate would like to thank the Board for taking our concerns seriously.  With 
Phase 1 of the Manoa reorganization approved, we now request that the BOR establish a set of 
measurable objectives to evaluate the success of the reorganization. This will help guide in the 
design of Phase 2, and it will provide a guideline for Pres. Lassner in his evaluation from the 
BOR. Most importantly, it will provide oversight that the state government is requesting. 
 
We thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Powell 
Chair, Manoa Faculty Senate 


